
 

   

  

The Parable of the Workers in the Vineyard         MT.20:10 -

16 10 So when those came who were hired first, they expected to 

receive more. But each one of them also received a 

denarius. 11 When they received it, they began to grumble against 

the landowner.12 ‘These who were hired last worked only one 

hour,’ they said, ‘and you have made them equal to us who have 

borne the burden of the work and the heat of the day.’                                                                                                                 
13 “But he answered one of them, ‘I am not being unfair to you, 

friend. Didn’t you agree to work for a denarius? 14 Take your pay 

and go. I want to give the one who was hired last the same as I 

gave you. 15 Don’t I have the right to do what I want with my own 

money? Or are you envious because I am generous?’                
16 “So the last will be first, and the first will be last.”       

                              Welcome to Seacliff Uniting Church!                                                 
As we gather again in our Worship Centre at Seacliff, we extend a warm 
welcome, inviting you to share in worship and fellowship within the 
Covid-19 precautions at this time. Our Minister is Rev. Gary Stuckey.              
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      This Week at Seacliff   
Night  Fellowship                  7.30pm Wed. 23rd. September  
Seacliff UC ‘Spring’ Studies: 2pm Tuesday 22nd                   
or 11am Thursday 24th September 
 

                                 What’s News   
COVID Safe Marshals - Reminder 
 The South Australian Government now requires all churches 
have a COVID Marshal on duty wearing a hiviz vest. They will 
support our congregation with infection control and social 
distancing during the Worship Service and Morning Cuppa. 
Thank you for your understanding with this new regulation. 
                                                                                       Annette 
Night Fellowship 
Our next meeting on Wed 23rd September at 7,30pm is our 
Dutch Auction, 
Please bring two wrapped items to be auctioned...one valued up 
to $5 and the other can be humorous/interesting ? and of little 
$value.  Yellow duty group.                                           Christine 
 
ARTICLES FOR SEACLIFF OUTLOOK 
Our theme as you know is "CELEBRATIONS".  Please tell us 
about a celebration which meant something special to you. 
Birthdays, weddings anniversaries and Christmas come to mind 
or perhaps you have attended a commemoration of, for example, 
Anzac Day or a national or international event. 
I would like your articles no later than lunchtime tomorrow, 
Monday 21st - rosemary.thomson1@bigpond.com.     Rosemary 
 
Seacliff UC ‘Spring’ Studies 

·       All sessions will be held in our Middle Hall  
·       Attend some or all of the sessions as you wish, feel free to 

bring a friend.   No need to enrol,  
  · ‘COVID rules’ will apply and you are invited to BYO 

refreshments. 
Sessions on 22nd and 24th September led by Andrew Telfer. 
Topic: Social Justice during Covid. 

                                                        David, Annette and Rev. Gary 
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Church Fete – Reminder! 
The church fete is 8 weeks away. 
So, we're asking that you let us know what you can contribute so 
we can get a sense of what will be available for the 
tables.       The tables and the ladies co-ordinating them are: 
Maureen     0402 332 703    Eco and natural environmentally 
friendly products 
Denise        0401 747 444    Harry Potter items and gifts 
Libby          8298 6596        Plants 
Rosemary   0419 038 073   Cooking and produce 
Heather       0417 641 098   Gifts, Christmas items, books 
                                                                                      Heather  
 
Cogs n Coffee  
We had 16 riders out last Wednesday who meandered their way 
along numerous bike trails to reach Deli on Beckman St. for a 
coffee. First time the group had been there and the coffee was 
great, worth a visit if you are looking for somewhere different to 
go. 
Next weeks ride. 9.06am train from Seacliff and we will do 
Seaford to Willunga.                                                           Brian 
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Worship Leader for Today: Rev. Gary Stuckey                                
Lectionary for Today: 20 September  2020:  Ex 16: 2 – 15;          
Ps 105: 1-6, 37- 45; Phil 1: 21 - 30; Mt 20: 1 - 16.               

Reminder for Stewards: 27 September 2020                                  
Bob Heywood     Margaret Tucker 

  

 

 

                                       

Church Office Information 
Open Thursday and Friday  

9.30am – 12.30pm 

 8296 1517 

                            Email: office@seacliffuc.org 
                          Website:  www.seacliffuc.org 

Items for the Newsletter 

Please email items to 

newsletter@seacliffuc.org 

by 5pm on Wednesdays.   If 
you do not have access to 
email, please phone or call in 
at the church office and it will 
be forwarded for you.  

 

Our Minister is Rev. Gary 
Stuckey. 
Contact :   

Mobile : 0488 017 187,      

Home phone : 8270.2862  
email :  
minister@seacliffuc.org 
 

 

 

,Welcome to our Church.  
Things you need to know, especially if you are a visitor.                      
Fire exits are marked. Please take note. In the case of an 
emergency evacuation please gather on the Western Lawns 
under the Pine Tree. St John First Aid Kit - on top of the 
pigeon holes up from the ramp. Toilets are available through 
the door front right of the Worship Area or out through the 
turn around point on the ramp. Morning tea is held after the 
service – we hope you will join with us.  According to our 
Covit plan, please note the seating arrangements within the 
building for your safety. 

http://www.seacliffuc.org/
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